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MR Peter Hogan 
1 / 5 Dalley ST 
Queenscliff NSW 2096 

RE: DA2023/0995 -54 Brighton Street FRESHWATER NSW 2096 

As a resident of the Northern Beaches, lam in support of this development. It will provide 
much needed housing supply for the area which has many large single occupancy dwellings 
but fewer smaller, affordable dwellings suitable for residents who wish to remain in the area 
but downsize from larger properties. I would like to see Council approve this outstanding 
development. 
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